
What is the Group Mentorship Pilot Program?
The Group Mentorship Pilot Program is a group mentoring experience for the live 
performance production and technology professionals, a collaboration between the 
CITT/ICTS Mentoring Network and the Professional Development and Mentorship Project 
(PDM Project)*.
Who can benefit from this pilot program?
This program is for Canadian professionals working in the live performance production 
and technology fields of any age looking to make a shift in their careers. You could be an 
emerging, mid-career or mature professional. You are looking for insight and guidance 
for a specific career advancement goal or career exploration or transition.
How will the Group Mentorship Pilot Program work?
•	 The cohort will have access to 3 mentors with varied experience and expertise in the 

live performance production and technology fields;
•	 Our group mentor/mentee experience will be a combination of collective learning 

and guidance with opportunities for more individual attention.
•	 This is a free pilot program for the live performance production and technology 

professionals in Canada.
•	 The cohort  will consist of 4 online sessions, 1 per week, lasting 1 hour each, mainly in 

the evening (EDT). 
•	 Mentees must commit to attending all four 1-hour sessions.
Timeline
•	 Application opens on August 24, 2021.
•	 Application deadline is Tuesday September 7th, 2021 at 5 pm (EDT).
•	 Program application notifications will be sent to all applicants by email as of 

September 13, 2021. 
•	 Meetings start in the week of September 20 and end in the week of October 11, 2021.
How to apply
Admission is by application only, and must be submitted through the application form 
only. Find the application form here: https://www.citt.org/Mentee_Application_Form.html
Questions?
Please address your questions to the CITT/ICTS Mentoring Network Committee via this 
contact form: https://www.citt.org/Mentoring_Network.html#contact

* The Professional Development & Mentorship Project (PDM Project) is a pilot program created in partnership between 
The AFC, AFBS, and Dancer Transition Resource Centre, with the aim to enable our communities of arts professionals to 
acquire career development skills and tools to help them through the COVID-19 pandemic and prepare them to face the 
new post-pandemic future in our work sector. 
Learn more about the original program here: https://afchelps.ca/pdmproject/.
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